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D A T E S  T O  N O T E :  

Mom’s Night Plan-

ning Meeting - 

Mon. June 25th at 

6:30pm 

Usborne Book Fair 

Mon. June 25th to 

Wed. 27th 

12:30pm to 

3:30pm 

Grade 5 Leaving 

Assembly - Wed., 

June 27th at 

1:15pm 

ProD Day - Thurs. 

June 28th 

Schools Close - Fri. 

Together We Accomplish More 

As this school year has almost come 

to an end, we would like to wish all 

our families a safe and fun summer 

holiday. We applaud our little kinder-

garteners who have successfully 

made it through their first year and 

are looking forward to grade 1 next 

year. Congratulations to all our grade 

5’s who are leaving, we wish you all 

the best at Middle School! 

We are sad to say good-bye to our 

wonderful principal Mr. Cecchini, he 

has been much  loved by kids and 

parents at Leigh and we all appreci-

ate the great job he has done over 

the years. We wish him best of luck 

at his new position with the School 

Board! 

We would also like to thank all the 

families, teachers, principal, staff and 

admin at Leigh for all their hard work 

for making this school year enjoyable 

for our kids. We appreciate the time 

and effort from teachers and parents 

who contribute to events such as the 

Terry Fox Run, Halloween concert, 

Christmas concert, special event as-

semblies, monitoring students before 
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and after school, Spirit Days, Grade 5 

volleyball, Grade 5 Day, Bookfair, 

food drive, class trips, movie night, 

Carnival and many more.  

Leigh PAC is looking forward to a 

great 2012/2013 school year and al-

ready planning for some fun events 

to take place in September and Octo-

ber. Our September PAC meeting will 

be on Wednesday, Sept. 5th 2012 

and we are looking forward to meet-

ing and greeting all the new parents 

who would like to see what PAC is all 

about. Please be sure to show up - 

there is no pressure to take on any 

position or even speak if you aren’t 

comfortable. PAC is the best way to 

stay informed on what is happening 

at the school each month and to 

voice your opinion about PAC expen-

ditures and activities.  

Enjoy your summer and we look for-

ward to seeing you in September! 

For any questions 

about upcoming 

PAC events or 

information, 

please e-mail Mi-

chelle Tuan at 

mtuan@telus.net 
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Mom’s Night Out 

What Have We Done This Year? 

already expressed interest to set up a 

table. We will also have a potluck 

dinner and a main entertainment 

event for that evening. First plan-

ning meeting for the Mom’s Night 

is on Monday, June 25th at 6:30 

pm at the Parent Ed Room, if you 

would like to help out in organiz-

ing this event, please try to be 

there! 

Mom’s Night Out is 

set for the beginning 

of October and it will 

be an evening full of 

fun for all the Leigh 

moms. There will be tables set up for 

a variety of local women operated 

businesses who will be showcasing 

their products and services. Thank 

you to all the Leigh mom’s who have 

L e i g h  P A C  -  T o g e t h e r  W e  a c c o m p l i s h  M o r e  

Funds Raised  PAC Funds Used For 

 1. Purchasing new carpets for pri-

mary classrooms. 

 2. Snowflake ball  - all the proceeds 

donated to the Gaby Davis Founda-

tion $1,356.00. 

1. Master D - Personal Best Martial 

Arts, 42 children participated, funds 

raised $1,175.00 

3. PAC sponsored performance by 

Stuart Nemtin - The Power Show - 

how to deal with bullying $495.00 

2. Movie Night - Gnomeo and Juliet - 

funds raised $657 

4. Purchasing new containers for 

Hot Lunch program. 

3. Zumba Night - funds raised 

$280.00 

5. PAC sponsored Theatrix perform-

ance with anti-bullying message 

$300.00 

4. Pointsettia sale - funds raised 

$172.00 

5. Purchasing a staging riser for 

school concerts. 

5. Mother and Son Night - 165 peo-

ple participated, funds raised $300 

6. Purchasing stereo components for 

the sound system at the gym. 

6. Spring Plant Sale - funds raised 

$800.00 

7. Purchasing performance music 

rights for school concerts. 

7. Carnival - funds raised $7,500.00 8. Funds allocated to install step 1 

of the wireless internet connection 

at Leigh. 

“We are  

parents working 

together toward 

a common goal - 

creating better 

school and 

educational 

experience for 

our children!” 
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Slow down 

Don’t stop in the cross walk 

Don’t park in the drop off zone 

Don’t block traffic or the school bus 

Don’t stop or park in no parking zones 

PLEASE OBEY THESE SIMPLE DRIVING SAFETY RULES ON SCHOOL GROUNDS: 

THE BOOKS ARE COMING! 

This is a reminder that the 2013 VALUES BOOK will be sent home in September 2012. 

Please support your school by purchasing a VALUES BOOK for $20. There are tons of 

great savings inside! 

If you’d prefer, the 2013 ENTERTAINMENT BOOK for $46 is also available to order 

through your school. Free downloadable mobile app with the purchase of this book!!! 

Thanks for your continued support! 

 



PAC Chair Michelle Tuan mtuan@telus.net 

Vice Chair Kim Egli kimegli@shaw.ca 

Treasurer Anthony Bischoff abischoff@shaw.ca 

Secretary Barb Wolgemuth 

Kim Lauridsen 

barbwolgs@telus.net 

 

Hot Lunch Coordinators Laura Cain 

Robyn Hollingshead 

lmcain@live.com 

rbhollingshead@shaw.ca 

Fruit & Veggie Program Christine Knoll acknoll@gmail.com 

Emergency Preparedness Committee 

Additional committee members 

Laura Cain 

open 

lmcain@live.com 

School Planning Council Michelle Tuan 

Deidre Pattenden 

Kulli Yee 

mtuan@telus.net 

dlpattenden@shaw.ca 

kulliyee@yahoo.com 

Fundraising Coordinator Open  

Minnekhada Liason Deidre Pattenden dlpattenden@shaw.ca 

District PAC Representative Open  

Parent Education Coordinator Open  

Parent Communications Coordinator Kulli Yee kulliyee@yahoo.com 

Members at Large 

Additional members 

Tracy Matheson 

Open 

 

Traffic and Safety Coordinator Open  

Leigh Parent Advisory Council 


